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We have come to the end of a very busy
academic year. 
Our ITT's have all been fantastic and we
wish them all the best on their journey into
their ECT years hopefully seeing a few
familiar faces for our ECT sessions in
September.

Our interns have also been very successful
at gaining an insight into the world of
secondary teaching and we wish them the
best with the rest of their studies and
hopefully see them again in the future.  

The recruitment cycle will be opening
again in October but this may look
slightly different to previous years. 

If you are interested in gaining more
information into the next steps to start
your journey into teaching please ensure
you keep up to date with our website and
twitter page. 
The Get into Teaching website is also
another good place to apply for an
advisor from the DfE.

Website: https://www.learnersfirst.net/

Twitter: @Learners_First

Phone: 01709 267 021

Email: teachertraining@learnersfirst.org

Get into Teaching:
https://getintoteaching.education.gov.uk/ 
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